
 

 

Slovenian Great Dane Club                                 

Trg svobode 21, Ravne na Koroškem                             
Slovenia 

                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                           Ravne na Koroškem, 14/07/2020 

 

                                                                                                                                              Ms Nathalie MONIN 
                                                                                                                                                 1st Secretary EuDDC 

                                                                                                                                     

 

Dear Ms Monin, the EuDDC 1st Secretary, dear members of EuDDC, 

 

the cancellation of European Dog Show 2020 in Slovenia also called into question the EuDDC 

exhibition. After contacts with the National Institute of Public Health, it is clear that a permit with the 

required conditions for a possible event (indoors or outdoors) can be obtained a few days before the 

event, given the epidemiological situation in Slovenia and Europe at the time. 

Given the uncertain, unpredictable and, last but not least, dangerous situation for both organizers 

and participants, the Executive Committee of the Great Dane Club, after careful consideration, made 

a difficult but reasonable decision to cancel this year's EuDDC show in Slovenia. 

We very much regret the cancellation of the EuDDC show in Slovenia, but a situation has arisen 

beyond our control. 

 

Be careful and stay healthy, 

Igor Rac 

President of the Slovenian Great Dane Club 

 

              

 


